
Dear Mr. Vrooman, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the 11-storey 148-unit development proposal at 325 Highway 

No.8, Stoney Creek that's been made by Mr. Mian. I live on 12 Darrow Drive and an 11-storey building, 

given density issues, would not be a welcome addition to our neighbourhood. I can live with the original 6-

storey building proposal, however. 

 

I would like to go on record as vehemently opposing the LJM 11-storey development proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Conrad DiDiodato 

Stoney Creek, ON 

 


